

## Castle Canoe Club committee meeting minutes 30.4.13

Agenda item	Discussion	Actions
1. Welcome / present / apologies	Present: Katie, Nina, Barbara, Pete, Cedd, Claire Apologies: Charlie, Michelle	
2. Members' issues raised	Paul. What are rules for members hiring open boats. Are they allowed to be used on white water?  Paul suggests bring and buy sale.	Club to ask Terry for clarification on this.  16 <sup>nd</sup> June. Email to be sent out two weeks in advance.  Email to be sent out to members who may have gear to sell. Pete to send.
3. Social – funday / Open day arrangements.	9 <sup>th</sup> June.  Nina suggests discount tickets to people that buy tickets early.  Cedd suggests ticket system to allow us to know when we need to buy extra food on the day as an idea.  ----  18 <sup>th</sup> Aug Picnic in Clissold park after paddling.	To be advertised on website. Claire to draft email.  Claire to make tickets.  To be decided.  Pete to put on website.
4. Training: coaching.	L1 coaches. 9 L1 coaches in rota to offer intro sessions each Sunday to new members. To start at 10:30-11:30.  Spraydeck tests –  14 <sup>th</sup> July as new GLL training date.  List of all people that have done test to be put in Google docs by Katie.	Phil to make a rota of this.      Nina to email people that have done FSRT on how they can qualify to become spraydeck test assessor.
5. Funding	Club met Lyn Barker – she we lend polo goals for summer  Sportivate – Charlie to confirm dates.	   Pete to send Barbara best polo picture for poster.
6. AOB	Nina suggests a photo picture on board at entrance by road. ....	Pete to look into how this can be done.
Next meeting	2 <sup>nd</sup> June after paddling	Reminder to be sent by Pete week before.

